
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Minutes  

PROJECT: CirculEC  

Date: 25 November 2024  

Event Report   

Summary of the event  

Monthly meeting of the working group on the results of recent events. Report on the  
project implementation plan, exchange of views, comments on updates and current results.  

Discussion of the workshops on the process of the circular economy implementation in  
higher education institutions and the private sector was held. 
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3  P9  KarUK  Karina Nevmatullina  Teacher/Researcher 

4  P9  KarUK  Yevgeniya Puntus  Teacher/Researcher 

5  P9  KarUK  Svetlana Glazunova  Administrative 

6  P9  KarUK  Zariya Aitova  Administrative 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Content of the Meeting: 

The members of the working group discussed various issues related to the degree 

of achievement of the project objectives set out in the application. Disciplines selected 

for implementation in the bachelor's and master's degree programs, according to the 

respective educational levels and lifelong learning courses, were presented. 

The timelines for conducting training activities in Spain, Italy, and Germany, as 

well as the candidates who will undergo the training, were discussed. 

Additionally, questions were raised regarding the organization and delivery of a 

project presentation to engage stakeholders. The project coordinator proposed 

conducting a survey of their needs. 

Following the discussion, the participants agreed on the following actions: 

 To provide the consortium with the data of participants in the upcoming 

mobility program for training purposes to obtain the necessary invitations; 

 To request the consortium members to organize training in a hybrid format 

to involve more interested faculty members; 

 To conduct a project presentation for stakeholders within the framework of 

the Career Festival 2024 and to carry out a survey of their needs; 

 To prepare an article about the project for the local newspaper. 

Conclusion: 

The meeting was successful; all issues were addressed, tasks were assigned, and 

deadlines were agreed upon. The work continues according to the established schedule. 


